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editorial 

Another Year Behind Us 

Dear colleagues, 

The beginning of a new year is the best time to look back at the previous year. With this issue, the ICTE 

Journal has completed the sixth year of its existence. This past year was successful in a number of ways. 

1. The ICTE Journal is now included in two more databases – DOAJ and Cabell’s 

Launched in 2003 at Lund University, Sweden, the former database indexes open access journals. It 

contains more than 10,500 journals. Cabell’s database indexes a similar number of journals as the DOAJ 

database. Cabell’s provides accurate, up-to-date details about academic journals to more than 750 

universities world-wide. We hope that in the future, the ICTE Journal will be included in even more 

databases, thus making the research of our contributors available to as many scholars as possible. 

2. The Editorial Board has been expanded 

Peter Mozelius from Mid Sweden University has become a member of the Editorial Board. We look forward 

to working with him and hope that his input will help make our journal even better. 

We hope that 2018 will be a successful year for the ICTE Journal and that 7 will turn out to be a lucky 

number. 

On behalf of the Editorial Board, let me wish you a happy and healthy 2018. Moreover, let’s hope the New 

Year will bring many quality papers. 

 

 

Tomas Javorcik 

Executive Editor         

 


